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The Philippine Association of Service Exporters,
Inc. (PASEI) recently hosted a highly successful
event, the Philippines-Austria Round Table
Discussion No. 192: Philippines-Austria Labour
Marketing Mission. The event took place at The
Architectural Center, Inc. in Rockwell, Makati City
on January 25th, 2024.  The event highlighted the
collaborative efforts between the Philippines and
Austria in promoting labor mobility and
facilitating employment opportunities. 

PNI International Corporation's CEO had the
honor of hosting a highly productive and
informative event recently. The round table
discussion centered on exploring the various
livelihood opportunities available in Austria for
Filipino workers. This event provided invaluable
insights into the Austrian labor market and
highlighted the potential for Filipino workers to
secure meaningful employment opportunities in
the country.

PNI would like to express its sincere gratitude
to the esteemed guest speakers who helped
make the event a success. We especially
thank to the representatives from the
Austrian Embassy, Consul Wolfgang Gmasz,
and Consular Office Alex, for their insightful
contributions. Additionally, PASEI expresses
its gratitude to Ma. Teresa Francisco, the
Country Manager for International
Recruitment at Advantage Austria, and
Labatt Jainal Rasul, Jr. from the Department
of Migrant Workers, for sharing their
expertise and knowledge.

PNI International is committed to
continuing its efforts to explore and
promote opportunities for Filipino workers
abroad. The success of this event
underscores the potential for fruitful
partnerships between Austria and the
Philippines in the job and workforce!


